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NZX / ASX RELEASE 
 
 
15 May 2015 
 
 
Director Nominations – Withdrawal of Ms Cathy Walsh 
 
Intueri Education Group (Intueri) wishes to advise that Ms Cathy Walsh has withdrawn her nomination 
seeking election as a Director of Intueri at the 2015 Annual Meeting to be held on Thursday 21 May.  
 
Ms Walsh has decided to remain focused on her current Executive duties as Academic & Compliance 
Director at OCA Group, a subsidiary of Intueri.  
 
Accordingly, Resolution 4 seeking Ms Walsh’s election as a Director, will be withdrawn from the 
Annual Meeting.  
 
 
--Ends-- 
 
 

For queries, please contact: 
Rob Facer, CEO +64 (0) 27 675 3538 
rob.facer@intueri.co.nz 

 
 
About Intueri: 
The Intueri Education Group is New Zealand's largest vocational education group specialising in providing industry relevant training across 
a number of exciting and diverse industries where there is steady demand for skilled people. We work closely with those industries to ensure 
our graduates find employment in the field they are most passionate about.   


